Sent: 08 April 2020 21:19

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Subject: 2019/6387/P:Lyndhyrst Hall, Lyndhurst Road.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Nora,
Hope you and your's are OK.

HCAAC has caught up with this having not covered at meeting due to then lack of documents on the site.

HCAAC Objects to the roof form of the proposed replacement infill.
The existing barrel vault roof was carefully designed and detailed to fit within the constraints of the existing
building wings and different masses.

We consider a similar effort is required for this proposal to avoid a missed design opportunity.

The new roof form could and should relate to the two different roof heights of the enclosing wings and
would definitely be an innovative form and texture.

Tt should eschew roof glazing whose purpose is irrelevant and compromising both to the adjoining wings
and attempts to reduce light pollution.

Sent temporarily from my gmail account while access to TalkTalk email is repaired on my system.

Piease reply to

Best regards,
John

John Malet-Bates




